
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

SUBLETTE, KS                                    NOVEMBER 6, 2017  
   
The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at City Hall at 
7:00 p.m. with Mayor Jery Bailey presiding and the following members of the City 
Council present:  Lawrence Hoerman, James Barber, Leon Birney, Tom Stoppel and 
Dylan Shotton.  Also present were City Attorney Lynn Koehn, City Superintendent 
Daylen Elsey, Sheriff Troy Briggs, Fire Chief Rusty Sherwood and City Clerk Jeannie 
Trigg.    

Mayor Bailey opened the meeting with a prayer. 

The minutes of the last regular meeting were approved as distributed with a motion by 
Councilmember Hoerman, seconded by Councilmember Birney.  The motion carried 5-0. 

Sheriff Troy Briggs was present to give the monthly law enforcement report.  He discussed 
traffic  
issues. 

Fire Chief Rusty Sherwood was present to report on fire runs for the month.  He informed the 
Council that he needs a couple more firemen on the department. 

Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He discussed with the Council the 
water line installation on South Inman.  He discussed not using Unifirst for uniforms 
monthly, which would cut the budget expense, and giving employees a yearly clothing 
allowance.  He discussed the need for a cell phone booster.  They have no phone or radio 
reception at the shop since it has been reroofed and insulated.  The Council told him to 
look into options.  He discussed selling of old equipment.  A motion was made 
Councilmember Shotton, seconded by Councilmember Stoppel to approve the list 
submitted by Superintendent Elsey for equipment to put up for sealed bid.  The motion 
carried 5-0.  He discussed the dogs that are being impounded. 

The Council discussed insurance issues. 

A motion was made by Councilmember Barber, seconded by Councilmember Birney to 
approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 5-0, with 
Councilmember Birney abstaining from Birney Construction. 
  
Councilmember Barber made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Councilmember Shotton.  
The motion carried 5-0. 
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